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Help us Light Up ClarindaHelp us Light Up Clarinda

Even though we aren’t having an event in
2024, we are still working on our second
goal of grant writing and fundraising to
help beautify the city of Clarinda for the
holiday season. 

Donations in any amount will help us
reach this goal! Thanks for your support. 

Clarinda, Iowa

2024 Donation Opportunity

Donations are tax-deductible and can be dropped off at The Clarinda Foundation

located at 114 E Washington Street, Clarinda, IA 51632. Please make sure to note

"Spirit on the Square" to ensure your donation benefits this event. 


